
 

 

 

Thursday 13 October 2022 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Year 11 Consultation Evening 
Tuesday 18 October 2022, 16:00-18:00 

 
We invite you to Heworth Grange School on Tuesday 18 October to discuss the progress of your Year 11 child 
at our Year 11 Consultation Evening. This will be held as an in-person event on the school premises. 
 
We are continuing to use the SchoolCloud system to allow you to book appointment times with your child’s 
teachers. Please follow the link (https://heworthgrange.schoolcloud.co.uk/) to log in to your existing account 
and book appointments with your child’s teachers. If you have any issues accessing your SchoolCloud account, 
please contact the school office as soon as possible for support. 
 

Year 11 Examination Information Presentation 
Tuesday 18 October 2022, 15:40 or 18:00 

 
As an addition to the Consultation Evening, Mr Hulse (Deputy Headteacher) will be giving a 15-minute 
presentation for parents and carers in which he will share information about the examination series in Year 11 
and how best to support students through this process. The presentation will run twice; at 15:40 and at 18:00. 
We invite you to attend one of these presentation slots so that you are informed about the examination process 
and have the chance to ask any questions, should you wish. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Miss R Chippindale 
Head of Year 11 
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